
 

 

 

EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 

11-29-18 

 

 

Members present:  Michelle Beltz, Jerald Ignash & Kenneth Rathje 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee continued discussion with the supervisors regarding their contracts 

 

The committee met with Troy Hartz regarding his contract. 

 

The committee met with Chief Kyle Romzek regarding his contract. 

 

The committee met with Jamie Learman regarding his contract. 

 

The supervisors all agreed to the terms of their contracts negotiated with the committee. 

 

The committee discussed Terry Kelly’s contract with Jamie Learman.  Kelly asked to be paid one 

lump sum on June of 2020.  This would extend his contract by one year, with no pay increase.  

The committee recommended it to Council. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

Michelle Beltz, Chairperson 


